










 

Business Committee Confidential Minutes PART A 25.11.21 

 
 
The FGB Chair, CEO and the Director of Governance have been given delegated authority by FGB to review confidential minutes on an annual 
basis. The following minute was released for publication following the review panel meeting held on 10 October 2022. The Business Committee 
Meeting of 25/11/21 Confidential Minute Number 8 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 ITEM COMMENTS ACTION 
POINT 

REQUIRED 

8 Draft Financial 
Statements 

CL presented the draft financial statements and invited comments. 
- The committee agreed that going forwards the draft financial statements will not be 

presented to the Business Committee. 
- A Governor asked for clarification in the Resources section on the number of non-teaching 

staff. CL confirmed that there are 988 teaching staff. 
- A Governor asked if we actively monitor payment days. CL explained that there is no report 

available due to the complications of disputes and late payment charges. 
- Typo on Page 26 signing line to be amended. 
-  

Noted: The Draft Financial Statements 
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